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Resolution PC/5/2010/5 

 
Coordination with other Relevant Initiatives 

 
Whereas, 
 

1. The UN-REDD Programme Secretariat reported on the recommendations of the fourth 
UN-REDD Programme Policy Board Meeting held in Nairobi, Kenya, March 18-19, 
2010, concerning the coordination of REDD-plus initiatives;  
 

2. The Forest Investment Program (FIP) reported on the meeting of the Sub-Committee of 
the FIP held in Manila, Philippines, March 17, 2010; and 
 

3. The Participants Committee acknowledges the need to strengthen coordination between 
the FCPF and other relevant initiatives, including the UN-REDD Programme and the FIP. 

The Participants Committee, 
 

1. Welcomes the recommendations of the UN-REDD Programme Policy Board referred to 
in paragraph 1 of the preamble and requests the Facility Management Team (FMT) to 
work with the UN-REDD Programme to: 
 

i. Integrate, where possible, the relevant elements of the meetings of the 
Participants Committee and the Participants Assembly of the FCPF and the 
UN-REDD Programme Policy Board meetings, including a joint platform for 
sharing country experiences and lessons as well as policy discussions, and to 
report back to the Participants Committee with proposals; and 
 

ii. Coordinate their support to the REDD countries that are Participants to both 
the FCPF and the UN-REDD Programme, and report to the PC on such 
coordination. 

2. Requests the FMT to work with appropriate ongoing initiatives and institutions, including 
the UN-REDD Programme and the FIP, to study options for enhancing systematic 
cooperation and improving efficiency, and seeking coherence in support of REDD-plus 
countries efforts, and report to the PC at its sixth meeting with options, implications and 
recommendations as appropriate. 

 
  


